
May 19, 15 

Re: 667 College Street Street Closure 

To Councillor Layton 

This letters notifies you of two temporary street closure along Beatrice 
Avenue on July 11th 2015 from 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 a.m., on August 1st 2015 from 
10:30 a.m. to 1:30 a.m. I am asking that this be declared an event of municipal 
significance for our annual customer appreciation event, as well as a celebration of 
the PAN AM games, and that you have no objection to the extending of the existing 
patio along Beatrice Avenue. Alcohol will be served within extended patio area. The 
three event will run from 12:01 p.m. – 11:59 p.m. 
 

Domenic Taddeo 


